
News story: CV21 report published

MAIB’s report on the investigations of two fatal accidents on board the UK
registered yacht CV21 on 4 September 2015 and 1 April 2016 is now published.

The report contains details of what happened, subsequent actions taken, and
recommendations made. Read more.
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http://www.government-world.com/news-story-cv21-report-published/
https://www.gov.uk/maib-reports/accidents-on-board-yacht-cv21-resulting-in-loss-of-2-lives

